
The Institute for Complex Engineering Systems and the Universidad de Chile 
would like to invite you to submit an abstract to the 14th Symposium for 
Systems Analysis in Forest Resources, SSAFR, that will be held from March 8th 
to March 11th, 2011, at the Conference Town Center Reñaca, Chile.

This symposium is being held periodically and usually in the USA. This would 
be the third time in Chile. In the two previous versions in our country, the 
symposium had an excellent number of high quality experts, mainly from 
Europe, USA, Canada and South America, among other countries.

We expect to receive a variety of contributions. Please send an abstract by 
September 30th. You will receive an answer regarding acceptance at the 
symposium on October 30th.

We will also invite speakers to present on topics such as sustainability,            
economics of sustainability, wood for energy, carbon capturing, landscape 
ecology and growth/yield modeling.

We plan to have a strong series of plenary presentations and parallel tracks. The structure of the symposium is meant to facilitate   
discussion, analysis and networking among the invited speajers, participants and students. We also have a panel discussion on the 
topics of the symposium.

Karla Jaramillo, Institute for Complex 
Engineering Systems
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